
 

 

 

ANZAC DAY APPEAL 2023 

 

Dear Ms McLeod, 

 

The President and Committee of the Bentleigh RSL / Cheltenham RSL appreciate the 

$166.00 donation Ormond Road Primary School made to the ANZAC Day Appeal. 

 

 

The money raised provides welfare support to ex-servicemen and women in necessitous 

circumstances, to assist in providing for:  

• War veterans & dependents  

• Care of the aged  

• Family Welfare 

• Community/Aged Care Visiting 

 

We look forward to your ongoing support with the annual Remembrance Day Appeal 

in November 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Sylvia Lindsay 

Welfare Coordinator  

 

 

 


